
  

Year 2 End of Year Round Up          
                                 Friday 21st July 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Where did the last year go? The time has come for Year 2’s to say goodbye and take their first steps as ‘Juniors’! 
The children have all been so busy, worked extremely hard, and we are very proud of each and every one of them. 

You have been stars and we will miss you all when you move on to Class 3! 
It doesn’t seem two minutes since we started back in September with our new Little Wandle reading scheme and the 

new method of reading at home. We had our sponsored Gardening event and loved the Christmas Journey we went on. 
 

                   
 

We were fascinated by rats, when studying the Highway Rat, and discovered so many things we didn’t know! We 
researched and wrote our own animal fact files and had great fun using the computers to create digital art in the style of 

Kandinsky, Mondrian and Seurat. We made puppets and had fun sewing at our class Showcase. 
 

            

This term we have enjoyed our PE activities and learning outdoors. We have been Coding using Beebots and Espresso 
Coding. We had our trip to Brockholes and created environmental art and discovered lots of creatures when pond 

dipping. We also led the whole school with our Worship about the Fruits of the Spirit. 
This week we have been problem solving and building our own dens! 

It has been a brilliant year and we hope you all have a fantastic Summer! 

Picnic, anyone?  

                              
 
 
School Uniform 
Need new uniform? Or, do you have uniform that your child has outgrown?  
You can donate or purchase ‘new to you’ uniform using this online platform.  
 
Holidays in Term time 
We respectfully ask that you do not book, or take holidays during term time. These are unauthorised absences and are 
subject to fines. 
 
Change to School Hours September 2023  
Please remember that in September our school day starts at the earlier time of 8.45am for ALL children. Thank you for 
your support.  
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 1st September - INSET DAY 
Monday 4th September - INSET DAY 
Tuesday 5th September - School Re-opens for all children @ 8.45am 
 
Thank you for all your hard work and support. 
With love from Mrs Ramsay, Mrs Bamber and Mrs Edwards xxx 
 

 

 

 


